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ESPLANADE TOILETS CCTV INSTALLATION 

BUILDINGS MAINTENANCE 

COMMITTEE 
PAPER A 5 FEBRUARY 2025 

The purpose of this Report is to update members on the progress with CCTV Installation at the 
Esplanade Toilets 

1) BACKGROUND 

a) The Town Council Meeting of 20th February 2024 agreed in principle to install CCTV at 
Ventnor Esplanade Toilets, subject to a consultation, agreeing to proceed with a quotation 
received of £1,952.48 

b) That consultation has now been conducted and the results are contained in this paper. 

2) CONSULTATION RESULTS 

a) The consultation was widely advertised, and forms could be collected from several places in 
town as well as from the Council’s website 

b) 56 cards were returned, with 54 being in favour of installing the CCTV. 

 

c) All cards completed were from the South Wight area; mostly (89%) from Ventnor postcodes.  
There were 3 responses from Wroxall, 2 from Shanklin, and 1 from Niton. 

d) Additional comments included: 
Additional Comments 

Yes Query about costs (installation & ongoing) 
Generic supportive phrases 
It’s essential 
Need for more provision to keep youths from vandalism 
More CCTV in more locations 

No Would be difficult to link an image of someone outside to specific vandalism  
A dummy camera may have the same effect 

3) RECOMMENDATIONS 

Members are recommended to: 

• Install CCTV cameras at Ventnor Esplanade toilets with the agreed contractor 


